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(AN459-2004) 
 
The former toddlers play areas in the Baluneifield Housing Scheme were closed in 1999 as part of the 
Council's programme on the rationalisation of playgrounds.  It is proposed that the these sites be 
landscaped to provide seating areas for local residents by providing new surfacing, seats and planting. 
 
The work is estimated to cost £9,333 and can be met from the provision of £100,000 allowed for public 
open spaces under the Quality of Life funding in 2004/2005. 
 
It is recommended that the works be carried out by Dundee Contract Services at an estimated cost of 
£9,333. 
 


